
 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter: Spring Term 2, Week 3 

 

What have we explored this week? 

Seahorses Class 

 

The Seahorse class 
have been learning 
how to make orange! 
We also rolled spots 
from playdough as we 
have been reading 
‘How the Leopard got 
his Spots’. In Maths we 
looked at different 
patterns on safari 
animals such as spotty 
leopards and stripy zebras. 

 

We loved our little book characters for World Book Day! The children took turns coming up and 
showing off their costume and guessing what each child was dressed up as! 

    



                   

Dolphin Class 

Literacy:  

Do you know how the leopard got his spots? The children loved learning this traditional African 
tale about how the leopard got his spots. Can your child remember what happened to the cheeky 
hyena? We wrote character cartoons and drew out a story map to practise retelling the story. 

Phonics: Our sound of the week is ‘ck’. We learnt that the two letters are good friends so they share 
the same sound. The children decoded ‘ck’ words and had to sort through real ‘ck’ words and 
rubbish ones! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths:  

Patterns are everywhere! We looked at matching animal patterns to the words and completing 
colour patterns. During our lessons, we have some super volunteers to lead The Pause! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We loved seeing all the wonderful book characters on World Book Day! The Nursery was filled 
with superheros, wicked witches, wild animals and magical creatures!   



Things to remember 
 Please note that if your child has had diarrhoea or 
vomited, they need to be kept home for 48 hours. This 
is important to prevent the spreading of viruses and is 
NHS and school policy.  
 Please remember to pack a spare change of clothes 
in your child’s bag in case of accidents, or messy play! 
 We do our best to play outside and get some fresh 
air every day. Please send your child in a warm coat, 
hat and scarf. 
 A reminder that morning session pick up is at 
11:45am and full day pick up is at 3pm.  
 If your child is potty training, please put your 
child in a non-pop vest to promote independence. 
 A reminder to continue to replace pull up nappies 
with tabbed nappies. This way, we don’t have to fully 
undress your child when they are wearing more 
layers during winter. 
 Assembly at the main school building continues 
on Thursdays and Fridays. Please drop your child off 
at the main school building between 8 and 8:20 on 
these mornings.  
 Can we kindly ask for you to refrain from 
bringing toys into Nursery. We are finding it tricky to 
keep track of them and cannot be responsible if they 
go missing or break. 
 We go to the Library every Thursday, so please 
send your library books back on a Wednesday or a 
Thursday so that the children can choose a new book. 
 Our fourth Feel Good Friday is nearly upon us! We 
will be celebrating Red Nose Day (Comic Relief) on 
Friday 15th March. During the day, the children will 
learn about the work of Comic Relief and how they 
can support those who are less fortunate. Please see 
the letter sent by Miss Inglott with details of how we 
will be raising money for this important cause, as 
well as information on how to purchase red noses 
and donate. 
 
 

Animal of the week:  

 

Sunda colugo 

What are the teachers doing this 
weekend? 

Mrs Slater is going to Sheffield for her 
brother’s birthday 

Miss Chetwin is going out for dinner 
with friends 

Miss Carla’s mum is visiting from 
Ireland 

Miss Nataliia is meeting with a friend 
for lunch 

 

Book of the week:  

 


